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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: NKC Tribune Advertising <ads@nkctribune.com>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 10:01 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Re: Notice of SEPA Action SE-15-00009

CONFIRMATION RECEIPT: 
 
Thank you for sharing your Notice with Upper Kittitas County citizens. We have received your email and your notice will be published as 
requested. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jana Stoner 
Publisher 
 
Northern Kittitas County Tribune 
P.O. Box 308 
Cle Elum, WA 98922 
(509) 674-2511 
fax: (509) 674-5571 
tribune@nkctribune.com 
 
 
 
 
On Sep 14, 2015, at 9:53 AM, Lindsey Ozbolt <lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 
 
 
Hi Terry, 
  
Please publish the attached notice of SEPA action for the Baker SEPA SE-15-00009 in your paper on Sept. 24th. 
  
Let me know if you need anything else from me or a different format. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

509.962.7637 

  

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

<SE-15-00009 Baker Notice of Decision Legal.docx> 
 


